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We are pleased to announce the achievement of  a new three-year 
collective bargaining agreement, approved last week by both the Board 

and the EEA. This agreement serves the educational needs of  our 
students, invests in our teachers, and considers the interest of  taxpayers. 
We appreciate the work of  the negotiations committee in bringing the 

bargaining process to a positive resolution, and we look forward to 
continuing to provide first-class educational services and opportunities 

for all students in the Edgewater School District.


